
OPM Steering Committee 

Board of Selectmen 

Thursday, February 4, 2021 

6 p.m. 

 

 

The Meeting was not posted in a timely manner.  The attendees confirmed that the newsletter was 

being mailed out the week of February 8th and that it would hold outreach meetings on March 3 and 

March 20th.   

 

No further business was conducted.   

 


